

Sunday, 6th May 2018

Mr Enrique Canon Chairperson of WCO Council World Customs Organization Uruguay

Dear Enrique,

My colleagues from the Board and I would like to thank you for participating in our 4th Annual International Conference and Exhibition and for helping us make this event a success by bringing your expertise and perspective to the community.

The knowledge you shared during the conference was extremely interesting and valuable to our delegates and us. Your presentation was well received and appreciated by all the attendees.

Thanks to your cooperation, we reached an important milestone and I look forward to continuing a strong relationship with the World Customs Organization.

We know your time is precious and we are grateful you shared some of it with us. We look forward to your participation on future events.

Yours Sincerely,

Dr. Mohammed Alzarooni

Chairperson

World Free Zones Organization

